

4th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Can I please remind you all of the need to provide your child with spare clothes at nursery, including socks. We often get the children involved in messy play, they can sometimes have toilet accidents or sometimes they simply turn the bathroom tap on too fast and need a change of clothes!

If we have sent your child home in some of our spare clothes, please could you return them. We currently have no trousers or socks left nor any boys' pants.

If you happen to have any old children's trousers, leggings, tights, socks or pants in good condition at home we would gratefully receive these.

Many thanks Lisa